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Football at Emirates Stadium 
On Tuesday morning, children from Years 3 and Year 4 were given the wonderful opportunity to play on 
the pitch at Emirates Stadium with Arsenal in the Premier League Primary Stars. They played a few games 
and joined in with workshops lead about fair play. 

     

 

On the week of 6th -10th June, we will be celebrating the 
Queen's Platinum Jubilee celebrations in school.  

We will also have a whole school picnic party from 1pm on 
Friday 10th June. 

 
Half-Term 

Mon 30th May – Fri 3rd June 
 

Back to school 
Monday 6th June 

On Friday July 1st we will be celebrating French Day at 
school. We are hoping to run sessions for all the classes, 
and need help talking to the children in French.  If any 
French-speaking parents are available to help on that 
day,  please do let us know. If you would like to help 
for a morning, an afternoon, or all day,  and running 
some market stalls! please contact the school office. 

The class with the best attendance 
at 98.0% was 

 

The class with the best punctuality and 
with 0 children late all week was 
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Reception 
On Monday, Rohan, from forest school, joined Reception Class and made paintings using 'things from 
nature'. This included raspberries, turmeric, soil, charcoal mixed with vinegar and the pigment from flower 
petals. 

    

 

Year 1 
Last week Year 1 had a great time at The Little Angel Theatre.  We watched a wonderful performance of 
Pinocchio.  
   
 
  



Year 2 
Year 2 have been investigating which material would be the most suitable to make a tent. We designed an 
experiment, tested the materials and recorded the results. 

 
 

Year 3 
This week in Year 3, we have finished our monsters topic in 
French, we have learnt how to describe a monster using the 
French terms for body parts, numbers and colours. First, we 
drew monsters from a description then made our own and wrote 
some sentences to describe them. We have had a great time this 
term in French and enjoyed learning many new words. Thank 
you Judy for our amazing lessons!  
   



Year 4 
This week, Year 4 have been performing poetry. We have learned to recite 'Gran Can You Rap' by Jack 
Ousby and will be recording our own video of the performance. Because of our learning, we are now able to 
identify different types of poetry and poetic features such as assonance, couplets and oxymorons. We have 
critically reviewed other performances of the same poem, identified what makes an effective performance 
and are confident that our final performance will be amazing! 

 
 

Year 5 
Last week, the children enjoyed learning in the warmer weather. We took the classroom outside for our long 
multiplication lesson and worked in talk partners to solve calculations. The children also enjoyed an engaging 
PSHE lesson about online activities; they shared their online gaming experiences and we discussed the positives 
and negatives of online gaming. 
   

  



Year 6 
Year 6 have been reading Tales from the Caribbean this term. As part of learning about Caribbean culture, 
we had to sample its cuisine too; what a treat! Judy found some great recipes for us to have a go at coconut 
cake, beef patties, turmeric pastry, veggie patties and Jamaican ginger cake. We were given all the ingredients 
and the instructions, which we followed as a team. We think rolling the dough into prefect circles with the 
right thickness proved more challenging than we thought but still, we were extremely pleased with the outcome,… 
not a crumb left. 
 

 

 
 


